
If so, The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services
(MDHHS) is looking for feedback on how to raise awareness of
radon and its connection to lung cancer. They are looking to

host focus groups with homeowners, renters, and people with
other living arrangements. Participants must be 18 years or

older and can attend any one of the focus groups listed below.

MDHHS Wants Your Input!

Attendees will receive a $50 Visa Gift Card to offset
their time and expenses associated with attending

the focus group. If attending an in-person focus
group, a light dinner will be provided. 

Register using the link or QR code!
https://redcap.link/RadonFG

Focus Groups will be held in-person and virtually:

September 12, 2024: 12:00-1:30 pm virtually on Zoom

September 18, 2024: 6:30-8:30 pm at Gilda’s Club Metro Detroit

September 25, 2024: 6:00-8:00 pm at Zauel Memorial Library,
Saginaw Township

Do you live in any of these counties?

Arenac
Bay

Clare
Gratiot

Midland
Oakland

Saginaw
Wayne

Isabella
Macomb

Want to learn more about radon? Please visit:
https://www.michigan.gov/egle/about/organization/materials-management/indoor-radon

Please note, registering does not guarantee being selected for a focus group. 

https://redcap.link/RadonFG
https://www.michigan.gov/egle/about/organization/materials-management/indoor-radon

